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In the gospel of Mark, we read the story of the man sick of the palsy that four men brought unto the Lord.  
Of course, the man being paralyzed could not bring himself to the Lord.  Neither could just one man, as much 
as he longed to, accomplish the tedious task on his own.  No, if the man sick of the palsy ever received the 
healing that he stood in need of, it would ultimately be the result of all four men working together.  When 
God’s people labored together it made all the difference.  The Bible says in Mark 2:5, “When Jesus saw THEIR 
faith, he said unto the sick of the palsy, Son, thy sins be forgiven thee.”  In fact, not only was the man’s sins 
forgiven, he was also healed from his infirmity as well, all because of THEIR faith.  A great difference was 
made when God’s people labored together.

That in a sense is exactly what we do here at the Macedonia World Baptist Missions headquarters every day 
as we come into the office.  Unfortunately, when the average church member thinks of “church planting” 
around the world, they never stop to think of the many tasks that the MWBM office performs for the sending 
church and the church planter that enables them to remain on the field.  That is why we are so very grateful 
for you!  It is because of your monthly partnership with our home office both prayerfully and financially, that 
we are able to continue to labor together with sending churches and missionaries around the world without 
charge.  Therefore, from the bottom of my heart let me say again what I have said so many times before, 
“Thank you.”  Thank you for understanding that it takes all of us working together in order to get men in 
need to Jesus.  Thank you for laboring with us for the sake of souls around the world.

It would be great to see you at our 43rd Annual Conference this year at the Calvary Baptist Church of States-
ville, NC, on November 13-17.  A great few days of preaching, singing, and fellowship are planned.   Dr. Chris 
Haizlip and I invite you and your family to join us for what we believe will be a life changing meeting.  For 
more information you can log on to our website at mwbm.org.  We hope to see you there!

As we look ahead, should the Lord stay His coming, there are some exciting things we look forward to in 
the future here at MWBM.  Therefore, you will want to “stay tuned” in the days to come.  We are thrilled to 
say the least not only about what the Lord is doing but also what we believe He will do.   We are also grate-
ful that you and your church family are a part of it.  Thank you again for your faithful prayers and financial 
support.  We could not do what God has called upon us to do without you.  It is a joy to labor with you to get 
men in need to Jesus.

Sincerely,

Dr Scott Caudill
President & General Director


